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We are in favor of placing a moratorium on the following: 

1).   Requests for annexation in the Town of Alpine. 

2).   Building permits for all new commercial 

        development. 

Our town is growing very rapidly!  We need time to plan wisely and thoughtfully for the future. 

Please “pause” all commercial development to ensure proper planning. 

Thank you, 

Roger and Nancy Calhoun 
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